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Welcome to Term 2! I hope everyone had a lovely break during October. Primary 4 

have already got off to a very busy start and I am looking forward to our learning 

this term with our new topic. 
 

Literacy 

This term we will be continuing with our reading 

in class and at home.  We will be working on our 

comprehension skills.  
 

We will continue to learn a new spelling pattern 

each week and have a focus on common words.  In 

grammar, we will be working on using different 

punctuation and alliteration.   
 

In Writing, we will be learning to write reports 

and imagined personal responses. These will 

mostly be linked to our topic work.   

Dates for Diaries 

 

02.11.20 – LOLs issued 

13.11.20 – Children In Need 

19.11.20 – LOLs due in 

30.11.20 – LOLs issued 

04.12.20 – Pupil Voice Groups 

11.12.20 – Houses Morning 

17.12.20 – LOLs due in 

22.12.20 – Last day of term 

06.01.21 – All resume 

 
 

Health & Wellbeing  
 

P.E/daily mile is still taking place outside 

where possible. Please make sure children 

have jackets with them each day. 

 

Circle Times continue in class, and focus on 

a range of topics such as friendships, 

#RISE and our rights. 

 

Please continue to send in a bottle of 

water each day. 

 

Interdisciplinary Learning 
Our main topic this term will be Energy and Forces. This will involve lots of practical 

experiments and looking closer at simple circuits and how they work. This will link in very 

well with our problem solving approaches, as children will work together to design and make 

a circuit from the materials given. 

 

Numeracy and Maths 

We are continuing to look at 

different methods for addition and 

subtraction.   

We are also working on different 

number patterns and multiplication. 

 

In Maths, we will be learning more 

about data handling before moving 

onto money. 

It has been lovely sharing our achievements on the ‘Jamboard’ in class. The children really 

enjoy telling the class what they have been up to and showing their pictures. Thank you for 

adding to these. We also welcomed Miss Robertson to our class this week. She will be 

joining Primary 4 for the next five weeks as a student teacher. As always, if you have any 

queries or concerns, please get in touch.  Thank you for your ongoing support.     

     Rebecca Tsui  
 

Cornbank Primary School  

where everyone works together to inspire learners 

 to be their best now and in the future 


